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The National Federation of the Blind of Illinois Presents Braille Enrichment for Literacy and Learning Academy
The National Federation of the Blind is excited to offer its’ Braille Enrichment for Literacy and Learning Academy, BELL, this summer in Chicago, Illinois. This is a great opportunity for Braille skills to be addressed in a fun and new environment.

Where:	The Chicago Lighthouse
 		1850 W. Roosevelt Rd. 
Chicago, Il 60608

When:	 July 25-August 5, 2016, Monday-Friday
Time: 	8:30-3:30 
Cost: 		$50

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will explore and learn new Braille and blindness skills. As a group, fun field trips will be taken to utilize and improve mobility skills. 

Read more and apply at: https://nfb.org/bell-program after March 15, 2016.
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